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March 6, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2193:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires requires employer to
pay employee equivalent of at least four hours of work if employee is scheduled or called in
to work but, due to employer, does not work entire shift.

Four hours should be the minimum payment, particularly in light of traffic delays in Portland.
It may well take the employee 40 unpaid minutes each way.
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